
  

   

 

 

27 February 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

2018 Student Survey 

As part of our endeavours to gauge and enhance the quality of what we offer to your 
son/s and to yourself, we will once again be conducting an electronic student 
questionnaire survey.  

Boys in Year 7, Year 10 and Year 12 will complete the survey before Easter.  All student 
surveys will be completed online in school during registration, apart from Year 7 who will 
complete their survey at the beginning of one maths lesson.  All surveys should only 
take a few minutes to complete and are completely anonymous. 

Yours sincerely 

 

S D Smallwood 
Head Master 
 


